
The proposed project is being developed in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 

origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

To express concern(s) relative to the Department’s compliance with Title VI, please 
contact the following:

TITLE VI COMPLIANCE

Desarae Stills
Title VI Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise

P.O. Box 613069
Ocoee, FL 34761-3069

Desarae.Stills@dot.state.fl.us
407.264.3111

or

Stefan Kulakowski, FCCM, CPM
Statewide Title VI Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
Equal Opportunity Office

605 Suwannee Street, MS 65
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450

Stefan.Kulakowski@dot.state.fl.us
850.414.4742

Alternatives Public Information Meeting | Virtual - Wednesday, July 17, 2024 | In-Person - Thursday, July 18, 2024
Indian River State College | Clare & Gladys Wolf High-Technology Center | 2400 SE Salerno Rd | Stuart, FL 34997

www.TPK-I-95-Interchange-Study.com
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